
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE CITY 
COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PICO RIVERA ON 

THE REVIEW OF THE COST RECOVERY STUDY 
AND USER FEE SCHEDULE REGARDING CITY 

SERVICE FEES 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the City of Pico Rivera City 
Council to receive and consider all evidence and reports relative to the application described 
below: 

WHEN: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 

TIME: 6:00 p.m. 

WHERE: City Hall Council Chambers 
6615 Passons Boulevard 
Pico Rivera, CA  90660 

TELEPHONE: (562) 801-4389

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN: City Council to conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, November 
14, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers for the purpose of discussing the Cost 
Recovery Study and approving a Resolution to establish User Fee Schedule for the adoption of 
Fees for the City of Pico Rivera. 

Beginning Thursday, November 2, 2023, copies of the Cost Recovery Study including the User 
Fee Schedule, which describes the proposed changes to various City service fees, shall be 
available for public review Monday through Thursday, from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the City 
Clerk’s office located in City Hall, 6615 Passons Blvd., Pico Rivera, California 90660. Further 
information may be obtained by contacting the Finance Department staff at (562) 801-4392. 

PERSONS INTERESTED IN THIS MATTER may do so in the following ways: 

(1) Turn your TV to Channel 3;
(2) City’s website at https://bit.ly/picorivera-ctv3live.
(3) Email public comments to publiccomments@pico-rivera.org prior to 4:00 p.m. on the day

of the meeting. Please provide your full name and reference this subject matter: “Public
Hearing - Cost Recovery Study Adoption of User Fees.”;

(4) Attend the Public Hearing in person

In compliance with the Americans with Disability Act of 1990, the City of Pico Rivera is committed 
to providing reasonable accommodations for a person with a disability.  Please contact the City 
Clerk’s Office at (562) 801-4389 if special program accommodations are necessary and/or if 
program information is needed in an alternative format.  Special request must be made in a 
reasonable amount of time in order that accommodations can be arranged. 
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